
October General Meeting 
We had a most interesting meeting 
with our Guest Speaker, Lyz Taylor 
from Kinspirit Iris Farm. Lyz brought 
with her a wonderful variety of 
Louisana water iris plants for members 
to buy. She had blooms for most of 
them so that we could see the actual 
flower. 
Members used iris in their lovely 
exhibition arrangements. In particular, 
Elizabeth Fuller used a very different 
iris flower – Dracunculus Vulgaris, 
which was first seen in the Temple of 
Thutmose III in Egypt. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our website is: 

https://www.sydneyikebana.org 
Contact for enquiries is Faye Brock 

on Email 
ikebanasydney@hotmail.com 

or mobile 0413 564 256 
 

Don’t forget to like our Facebook page 
“Sydney Ikebana International” 

        
Pat Walters, President and 

the Committee members of 

Sydney Chapter would like 

to wish you all the best for 

a happy and safe Christmas  

and Holiday Season. 
       

Ikebana International 
 Sydney Chapter #36 Inc 
 
 

 
THURSDAY 19th NOVEMBER 2020 
at the Chatswood Bowling Club 
655 Pacific Highway, Chatswood 

 

Please be aware this could change depending 
on Government and Health regulations. 

 

Join us for a SPECIAL morning tea.  
We will follow social distancing. 

 
It is important to advise if you are coming 

for catering and space restrictions. 
Please ring Pat Walters -mobile 0416 210 
274 or Sue Wong – mobile 0414 185 421. 

9.30am Exhibition – Christmas 
 arrangements 
10.00am Business meeting 

IKEBANA DEMONSTRATIONS 

CHRISTMAS ORIGAMI 
WORKSHOP with Hiroko Prado 

There will be some interesting 
materials on the Trading Table 

 

12.30       Close of meeting 
 

Guests welcome $10.00 

(After 2 meetings, guests will be asked to pay 
$25 and invited to join the Sydney Chapter.) 
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Lyz Taylor - Kinspirit Iris Farm 
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